
 

  

 

B V C C 

GENERAL MEETING 

August 14, 2017 

 

The regular monthly General Meeting of the Bella Vista computer Club was held on Monday, August14, 

2017 at 7:00 PM in the Community Room of the Highlands Crossing Center. 

 

Twenty four members were in attendance (including the 9 officers and chair persons). 

 

President Sylvia Hill called the meeting to order at 7:03 PM and welcomed those in attendance. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

President Hill made the following announcements: 

Announced the upcoming Help Clinics and Classes: 

a. Help Clinic 

 

i. August 16th, 9:00am - noon 

ii. September 2nd, 9:00am - noon 

iii. September 20th 9:00 – noon 

Joel Ewing will present a special class on “Basic Terms” on August 29th. 

 

Treasurers Report 

Joel Ewing presented the Treasurer’s Report and reported a beginning balance of $1823.67 with income of 

$447.79 and expenses of $509.95 resulting in an ending balance of $18,151.51.  

 

Membership Report 

Jim Prince announced that are present membership is 115. 

 

New Business 

New board members and chair persons were elected. They are as follows: 

President: Joel Ewing 

Vice President: Woody Ogden 

Treasurer: George Borkowski 

Secretary: Kathy Fourt 

Board Members: 

Marilyn Russell was reelected for a two year term. 

Mary Wynne was elected for a two year term. 

Marie Herr is completing the second year of a two year term.  

Public Relations Chair: Norman Farria 

Membership Chair: Geri Hoerner 

Classroom Administrator: Woody Ogden. Don Hood will substitute when Woody is out of town. 

Ken Nelson made the motion to accept the board members and officers as presented [by acclamation].  

 Bob Shewmake seconded. The motion passed with no dissenting votes. 

 

Joel Ewing presented” Home Networking: Principles and Hardware.” 

President Sylvia Hill dismissed the meeting at 8:20 P.M. 

Kathy Fourt – Acting Secretary 


